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British Columbia Golf Superintendents Association (BCGSA) 

Silent Auction Purpose Statement 

 

After proudly raising more than $500,000 in support of Multiple Sclerosis over the years, the British 

Columbia Golf Superintendents Association (BCGSA) is shifting its silent auction fundraising focus 

toward initiatives that directly support the golf course management industry and our members. 

We believe that now is a critical time to reinvest in our profession and strengthen the resources 

available to those who drive its success. 

The BCGSA is proud to host this silent auction as a strategic initiative to support the growth and 

sustainability of the turf management profession across the province. Funds raised will be 

directed toward key pillars of our association’s mission: 

• Education: Advancing the professional development of turfgrass managers through 

enhanced training, seminars, and conferences. 

• Research: Supporting vital agronomic research that contributes to the evolution of 

environmentally responsible and scientifically informed golf course management. 

• Advocacy: Promoting awareness and understanding of the superintendent’s role within 

the golf industry and ensuring our voices are heard in regulatory and environmental 

discussions. 

• Member Relations: Strengthening our community through meaningful networking 

opportunities, communication initiatives, and member support services. 

Through generous participation in this event, donors and bidders help ensure the ongoing 

excellence, innovation, and leadership of golf course superintendents in British Columbia. 

Together, we grow greener. 

 


